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Cedarwood Association SUMMER NEWSLETTER June 1997
President Sandy Kiesling Secretary Steven Karel
58 Hamilton Rd 894-4897 46 Wetherbee Rd 899-6175
Vice-President Hans Brings Treasurer Elisse Ghitelman

117 Thornton Rd 891-9993 7 University Pk~ 891-9307

Annual Cedarwood Picnic
Sat., June 21, 1997 ‘ 1:00 - 3:00 pm

The Annual Cedarwood Picnic will be held Saturday, June 21, from about 1 to 3 pm at the
Cedarwood Playground (Rain Date: June 22). Bring a blanket or chairs and sunscreen. Our menu
will include hamburgers, hot dogs, chips and soft drinks. Show off your cooking talents with a
contribution to our potluck side-dish/dessert table. The picnic is free to all dues paying
members (dues may be paid at the picnic). Guests and visitors are welcome at a cost of $3 each.

This year’s entertainment will be Curious Creatures. This is a 50 minute program in which
a trained person will present a variety of reptiles, amphibians, bugs and assorted mammals to
children who may wish to have an opportunity to handle them afterward. Jamie of Curious
Creatures teaches respect and appreciation for exotic and unusual animals. The presentation will

be at 1:30 p.m.
NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES DIRECTORY
| Name Phone Number Description of*Service
? Casey Boudrot 899-9456 Babysitting
Hans Brings 891-9993 Free Real Estate Appraisal and/or Market Information
Stephen Gardner 899-9617 Light Carpentry - Home Repairs
Jim Giles 893-1717 Master Electrician - Residential Work
Meg Hulliung 893-3783 Babysitlihng
Steven Karel 899-6175 Tutoring-Math, Science, Internet
Leonard Kelly 899-0730 Window cleaning & gutters cleaned
Tim Kelly 894-8789 Electrician
John C. Khederian 899-8650 Civil/Structural Engineering & Design
Diane Lombardi 899-1050 Real Estate Sales & Marketing Services
Jill Lombardi 899-7923 Babysitting 4
Mark Nardone 899-5996 Tree and Landscape Service, Winter Snow Plowing
Ron Pelletier 899-4547 Floor sanding/refinishing
Tom Sliney 899-1512 Custom Made Golf Clubs and Repairs

Processing of some dues checks for 1997 has been delayed ... sorry for the inconvenience.
Hopefully I'll have this straightened out before the picnic - Steven
Cedarwood websdteis at: http:/Avww. ultranet.com/~karelsf/cedarwood;



